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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT HUMIRA AND YOUR PHARMACY PLAN

Your employer’s pharmacy benefit plan has made a change to your pharmacy benefits that will permit you take
advantage of a new “biosimilar” drug introduced as an alternative to Humira. This drug, Hadlima, is able to be
produced because the exclusive patent expired for Humira.

This new drug is chemically and clinically the same as Humira. It is administered the same way and affects
patients the same way.

In the next few weeks, the Care4Us pharmacy, which works with your pharmacy benefit administrator MedBen
Rx, will be contacting your physician to request a new prescription. Depending on where you are with your
out-of-pocket maximum, you may even-see a lower copayment.

Hadlima even offers an opportunity to get patient and co-pay assistance at the following web site:
www.hadlima.com/hadlima-for-you/

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call us at 901 625-3784.

Sincerely,
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LeThel Dillard, DPh., MBA
Pharmacist-in-Charge
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